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Hello and congratulations to District and Unit Chaplain’s, please understand and know that you 
are honored and Blessed to be chosen as Chaplain.  

I’d like to introduce myself to you, I’m Patricia Galatioto and most people just refer to me as Patti 
g. 

I feel honored to hold this position of Department of California American Legion Auxiliary 
Chaplain. 

Our organization states that God should be at the wheel in guiding our work as we work for God 
and Country, our Veterans, Military and their families. We want to preserve our freedom to 

worship God as we each belief and not take that right away from others. We thank our Veterans 
for keeping this Nation one Nation under God. 

 
We will not promote any one religion and will not offend anyone by promoting our own personal 
religion. So, for us to be able to stand together in prayer to God Almighty end your prayer 

according to your personal beliefs as I will end prayers in my personal belief, and in this way, I 
am not offending you and you are not offending me as we stand together in prayer.  

 
I’m looking forward in working with you and by the Grace of God Almighty we can bring 

Harmony within our organization. I have lots of great information to get out to you which will be 
in your Clovis packets, and I hope to see you in Clovis. 

 
Chaplains, pray for your Department, District and Unit leaders, those in leadership carry extra 
pressure. Let us always pray for those who are suffering in our American Legion Family. Let us 

stand together in Harmony and Strength as we keep our organization, an organization under 
God Almighty. 

 
 

For God and Country, 
Patricia Galatioto, Chaplain  
ALA Dept of CA 
909-680-5251 
trishasupaux@msn.com  

 
 


